
American Transmission Co. 

2012 Order 890 Recommended Assumptions 

In compliance with FERC Order 890, ATC is providing the following materials to stakeholders to provide 
details for the proposed study assumptions that will be used as part of the 2012 Order 890 study 
process.  As discussed at the January 30th, 2012 stakeholder meeting, ATC recommends using MISO’s 
MTEP 12 futures for this process.  The assumptions used in the MTEP 12 models have been fully vetted 
and developed by MISO stakeholders over the past several months through the MISO Planning Advisory 
Committee (PAC). 

The assumptions are nearly finalized.  The following list of assumptions was provided with the meeting 
materials for the January 25th, 2012 PAC meeting.  All of the meeting materials, including the futures 
assumptions, can be found on the MISO website at: 

 https://www.midwestiso.org/Events/Pages/PAC20120125.aspx 

 

2012 Economic Studies and Timeline 

ATC is requesting feedback from all stakeholders regarding any new potential economic studies that 
may show benefit to ATC customers.  ATC will continue to work with stakeholders to identify 
preliminary areas of economic study, study assumptions and models as outlined below in the timeline 
for the Order 890 process. 

2012 Timeline 

 By March 1, we work with stakeholders to request and prioritize new/other economic studies 
and recommend study assumptions. 

 By April 15 – we identify preliminary areas of economic study, study assumptions and models 
and solicit further comments from stakeholders.  

 By May 15 – we finalize areas of economic study, study assumptions and models to be used in 
analysis. 

 By November 15 – we provide a summary of the results of the economic analyses to our 
stakeholders. 

https://www.midwestiso.org/Events/Pages/PAC20120125.aspx


 

  



 

  



 



 

 


